
 

 

The St. Clair County Health Department Advisory Board 

currently has a vacancy for a member at large position. 

Applicants must be 18 years of age or older and be a 

resident of St. Clair County. Meetings are held on the 3rd 

Wednesday of each month at 9:00 am at the Health 

Department located at 3415 28th St., Port Huron, MI 

48060. 

For more information or to download an application, 

please visit our website at: www.stclaircounty.org. 

Information is located on the Appointments to Boards 

and Commissions Department page. Applications can be 

submitted to: citizens@stclaircounty.org and must be 

received on or before 06/26/23. 
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